
WHAT’S ON IN ART ? 

Term 4 

What a joy it is to see students back in the Art room 

this term. We have had a very productive term so 

far with students working on lots of messy, hands-

on projects. We’re having a great time!  

 

We have begun working on some festive artworks 

as we enter the month of December. Students will 

be drawing, painting and using a sprinkle of glitter 

to bring some Christmas joy home.  

 

A big highlight has been the ability to FINALLY give 

students the opportunity to paint the clay pieces 

they ordered as part of our optional Art incursion. 

Most of these pieces have now been sent home 

with just a handful being finished off. You can see 

their stunning artwork in the accompanying photos. 

 

As many students are already aware, my time at 

Wandin North Primary will come finish at the end of 

this year. I would like to take this opportunity to 

thank students and families for their support of the 

Art program over the last two years. Throughout 

the challenges of remote learning, it was such a joy 

to see students creating and expressing 

themselves at home.  

 

Thank you for welcoming me to WNPS. I wish all of 

you a wonderful and safe festive season with your 

loved ones. 

 

Sincerely, 

Ms Laird 

 

 

 


